
The Revival of the Trans-Pacific Partnership

The long-awaited Trans-Pacific Partnership 
(TPP), which was abandoned following the United 
States’ withdrawal from the pact in January 2017, is 
now being resurrected under a new name: the 
Comprehensive and Progressive Agreement for Trans-
Pacific Partnership (CPTPP). All former TPP member 
countries – with the exception of the United States –
came to an agreement on the 23 January 2018. Leaders 
of the 11 remaining members, namely Australia, Brunei, 
Canada, Chile, Japan, Malaysia, Mexico, New Zealand, 
Peru, Singapore and Vietnam, are expected to sign the 
new pact at an official signing ceremony to be held in 
Chile in March. 

Signed in early 2016, and ratified by two of the 
signatories, the now-obsolete TPP mandated the 
removal of tariffs on 95 percent of goods over a rolling 
period and established mechanism for investor-state 
dispute settlement (ISDS). While the former remains 
intact, the ISDS has been reduced in scope and foreign 
firms which enter into a contract with a CPTPP 
government will now be unable to exercise the use of 
ISDS if there is a contract dispute. That being said, the 
key difference between the two iterations of this 
agreement is the List of Suspended Provisions, which 
has now been endorsed. Although they can be 
reinstated at a later date, 20 provisions related to 
express shipments, investment, express delivery 
services, minimum standard of treatment, 
telecommunication disputes, labor rights, further 
negotiations, intellectual property, technological 
protection measures and pharmaceutical products have 
been suspended. 

Japan and Australia are now the de facto 
spearheads of this agreement. Ever since the US’s 
retreat, the two countries have been working diligently 
to revive this agreement, with the promise of greater 
flexibility in negotiating terms. Currently, the Thai 
government has not announced its official position on 
the CPTPP, although it expressed interest in joining the 
original pact in November 2012. However, with the 
narrowed scope of SIDS having potentially resulted in

host governments being less vulnerable to foreign 
intervention, this new version of the agreement 
appears to be a more attractive proposition than its 
predecessor. 
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Stay informed with latest development in trade negotiations and 
changes in trade laws/regulations. Get an insight of how the latest news 
will affect your market and regulatory environment from our “Trade 
Digest”. 
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Bolliger & Company (Thailand) 

Bolliger & Company (Thailand) Ltd. is a public policy and strategic 
consulting firm with a focus on research, policy formulation, and 
decision making. Our primary areas of expertise are in the fields of 
international trade and investment, economic and social policy, and 
business strategy.

Our superior technical skill, combined with in-depth knowledge of the 
business environment, enables us to provide fact-based, unbiased, and 
practical advice. Whether you are a private company wishing to 
understand the impact of public policy on your business, or 
a government authority aiming to design appropriate laws and 
regulations, we have the experience and expertise to help you achieve 
tangible goals.

“Clients’ success is our best interest”


